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I strongly oppose this measure. The bill is a blatant attempt to circumvent the will of 

the voters. It also violates the Oregon constitution if it is not submitted to the voters 

for approval in a ballot referendum. Oregon is already one of the highest taxed states 

in the country. This is nothing more than a power grab by Democrats. Voters will not 

forgive or forget those members who support this travesty. 


